
 

April 16, 2020 

 

 

 

We at DePaul know that those we serve must continue to receive the highest quality care - and 
more. We are exceptionally and truly grateful to all of our dedicated and amazing staff who continue 
to serve despite the uncertainty of these times. 
 
Every day, those of us at DePaul are seeing countless acts within our DePaul family of people rising 
to their very best to ensure the well-being of those in our care. 
 
We are so very grateful to our families, loved ones and supporters who are helping us with daily 
encouragement. We are joined in the belief that we can indeed do this - and we can do it together. 
We are so very proud to be part of this incredible family knowing that what we do during trying times 
can resonate, making each of us and DePaul better today…and better tomorrow. We will indeed rise 
together. 
 
#DePaulStrong 

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/depaulstrong?epa=HASHTAG

